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I oppose this measure. If you don't have legal status in the state, you don't get 

benefits. Period. There are people in Lebanon who are trying to make ends meet and 

reach out to community members and local resources for food support. I dropped off 

some stuff for someone yesterday. The state needs to support those in need whom 

are legal citizens and residents of Oregon.  


